
 
 
 
Date: 16/05/2019 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 014775 - Overseas patient upfront tariff 
 
 
All the requests relate to the overseas patient up front tariff, introduced in October 2017. 
 
 
1) How much money has your trust received from the charge in total since it was introduced?      -      There have been 
20 patients charged upfront tariff since October 2017 and up to March 2019. The total charge is £70,955 
 
 
2) What is the cost, in either cash or staff hours and pay, of administering the charge to the trust?    -      Unable to 
quantify the cost as the Trust does not have an Overseas Visitor Manager/team role. The administration work is 
managed, as part of a Finance department role, covering other areas of Finance. 
 
 
3) Please provide a breakdown of the treatments subject to the charge and how much has been recouped for each 
treatment over the same period. 
                      Charge              Paid 17/18             Paid 18/19            Paid 19/20 (Apr) 
 
2017/18          34,918                  £7104                   £3548                    £285 
 
2018/19          36,037                    0                         £2328                   £265 
 
 
4) How much has the hospital spent on overseas patient treatments over the same period?     -    The total charge for 
treatment to the patients as identified in Q1 amounts to £70,955 for the period Oct 2017 to Mar 2019 


